
From: "Bieller, Barry HSD:EX" <Barry.Bieller@gov.bc.ca> 
Date: Thu, 17 Feb 2011 11:17:22 -0800 
Subject: RE: Submission to Tied Houses and Trade Practices Consultation Paper 
To: CAMRA President <pres@camravancouver.ca> 
 
Dear Mr. Williams: 
 
Thank you for your email and the written submission from CAMRA BC 
regarding proposed changes to tied house and trade practice rules. I 
appreciate you taking the time to write and offer your association's 
comments on these issues. Your views will be considered as we proceed 
with our review. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Barry Bieller 


